
Cabinet – 20 November 2014

Written Response to Public Questioner 5

5.

Questioner: Cheryl Gould 

Asked of: Councillor David Perry, Leader of the Council and Portfolio 
Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Corporate Leadership

Question: “Can we, the regular Users of Harrow Arts Centre, be kept 
informed and up to date with progress as it affects all our 
bookings for room hire and all our Students for the future.”

Written 
Response: 

Yes, officers are currently developing a comprehensive 
communication and engagement plan for the next stage of 
engagement about the Arts Centre.  This will of course include 
regular meetings and written updates that will be sent to all 
current users, local residents and other stakeholders.


